18 March 2019
Our Ref: HP7465
Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of their Science topic this term, Year 5 will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester on Wednesday 3rd April 2019.

The coach will be departing school at 9.00 am and returning at approximately 

3.00 pm.  Please ensure your child arrives at school on time as WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO WAIT FOR LATE ARRIVALS.
Would you please provide your child with a packed lunch on this day including plenty of drinks (no fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles for safety reasons).  A school packed lunch will be provided for those pupils who are entitled to free school meals.  

Children should come to school wearing their school uniform as usual and wear suitable walking shoes for the outdoors including a waterproof jacket in case of rain.
In order for this visit to go ahead a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child is required.

Children may take a maximum of £5.00 spending money in a named purse.

Please complete and return the slip below, together with £15.00, before Friday 29th March 2019.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
______________________________________________________________

TO:  Year 5 Teacher

I understand my child: _______________________ in class: ______ will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester on Wednesday 3rd April 2019.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £15.00.

Signed: _____________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: _____________

